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I completely support the revised rules prohibiting high volume hydraulic fracking in the Delaware
River Basin. However, I oppose allowing fracking wastewater to be stored, processed or discharge
in the Delaware River watershed, and I oppose water from the DR basin being exported for
fracking elsewhere. The Delaware River and basin and the watercourses flowing into it are
relatively pristine, and a diminishment of the amount and quality of that water would be immensely
harmful to the health and well being of all the organisms in it, human and otherwise. I ask for a
complete ban on fracking. Also, I oppose Reg. 440.4 (allowing water to be exported for fracking)
and I oppose Reg. 440.5 (allowing fracking water to be stored, processed or discharged here).
Thank you.
 


